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Deputy Minister Dikeledi Magadzi to Visit Senthumule Kutama Water 
Project in Makhado  
 
 
19 September 2021 
 
The Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS) invites members of the media to a water 
project visit by Deputy Minister Dikeledi Magadzi, to Senthumule Kutama in Makahado under 
Vhembe District Municipality on Monday, 20 September 2021. 
 
The visit is meant to allow Deputy Minister to make assessments on the project and to 
address challenges that affect the non-completion of the project and come up with short- and 
long-term solutions.    
  
Members of the media are invited to attend and cover the Project progress monitoring 
visit as follows: 
 
Date : Monday, 20 September 2021 
 
Venue : Senthumule Kutama Water Project, Makhado 
 
Time : 08h00 
 
For media confirmation kindly contact,  Ms Mamikie Moloto on 082 328 7207 / 082 809 5133 
MolotoW@dws.gov.za.  
 
 
Ends 
 
 
Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation  
 
 
For more information contact: Departmental Spokesperson, Mr Sputnik Ratau on 
0828742942  
 
 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water and Sanitation portal at: 

www.dws.gov.za  
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